
Power Shutdown for Buildings 7, 30, and 33 Starting Friday at 3 p.m. 
 
 
Power will be shut down for Buildings 7, 30, and 33 from Friday, Dec. 13, at 3 p.m until 
Sunday, Dec 15 at 7 p.m.  
 

● Friday, Dec. 13 by 3 p.m.  -- All equipment is placed in a safe and stable 
mode and all personnel exit the buildings 

● Saturday, Dec. 14 -- Buildings are closed 
● Sunday, Dec. 15 -- Buildings are closed until 7 p.m. Staff can have access 

to turn on all the equipment and test after 7 p.m. 
● Monday, Dec. 16 -- Buildings are open as normal. 

 
There are several things you can do to prepare: 

● Take chargers and your laptop if you plan to work offsite over the 
weekend. 

● Take thumb drives or memory sticks if necessary.  
● Empty break room refrigerators of perishable foods. 
● Empty ice trays of ice. 
● Turn off remaining computers, office equipment, and power strips.  
● Use this guide for additional guidelines from the Lab’s EH&S team for 

safely shutting down equipment in preparing for a power shutdown.  
 
You can read more about the project in these ​Frequently Asked Questions​. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vgblRwwosZLFGO8abDAuLVCZYTGuEqN2/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vgblRwwosZLFGO8abDAuLVCZYTGuEqN2/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CO3A-Hk5BXBrD__H4PXDWVdJeMusoEoHsW5qDmSFwrM/edit?usp=sharing

